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Information
The purpose of the Construction Management program is to prepare 
graduates in the field of commercial and industrial construction 
management. Graduates will assist in the planning, direction, and 
coordination of activities concerned with the construction and 
maintenance of commercial and industrial structures and facilities. 
They will participate in the conceptual development and organization 
of a construction project, pricing and procurement, scheduling and 
overseeing of its organization, estimating, and the implementation of the 
project. This includes material familiarization; specialized construction 
fields such as civil, carpentry, mechanical, and piping and plumbing 
systems; electrical/electronic; building envelopes; legal contracts; 
codes and permit processes through state and local identities with an 
understanding of the green elements of each.

The program will also prepare students to sit for the Occupational Safety 
and Health Administration (OSHA) 30-hour certification exam.

Students enrolling into San Jacinto College programs with external 
learning experiences (i.e., clinical, practicum, externship, cooperative, 
etc.) will be required to comply with the immunization requirements and 
policies of the clinical/external learning sites to engage in all clinical/
external learning experiences. Vaccination requirements at clinical/
external learning sites are implemented pursuant to the independent 
authority of such facilities and are not mandated by San Jacinto College. 
Failure to meet the immunization requirements mandated by clinical/
external learning sites may limit a student’s ability to complete the 
program and/or may delay the student’s graduation date. San Jacinto 
College does not process exemptions, and students should address 
potential vaccination exemptions directly with the clinical/external 
learning site.
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